
 

 

 

 

            

 

 

January 2022 issue 
Throughout our newsletter you can expect to read a little bit about what goes on here at Park View, where 

everyone is made to feel welcome with our warm, friendly atmosphere, a real home away from home for all. 

                                                                                

                                                                                                                             

 

 

18th - Hilda 

23rd - Pam 

30th – Irene M 

 

Residents celebrating their birthday this 

month are…  
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January 2022 

Entertainment 

 

In-House activities are as follows: 

Scrabble 

Jenga 

Art and Crafts 

Reminiscent Games 

Quizzes 

Puzzles 

Bingo 

Mature Projects 

Word Searches 

Observation Games 

Gardening 

 

 

 

 



        

                            

            



             

          

 

   

             



                                              

                     

                                                                      
 

  

 

 

  

                              



                      

          

                       

        



             

                              

                                                                         

 



     

Getting to know our staff 

In the spotlight this month.... 

“Employee of the Month” 

 

                

 

 

 

 

Well done Angela! 

 

 



 

Rosa’s Round Up 
Hi all, 

Despite the lockdown everyone seemed to enjoy Christmas Day – opening 

presents and having calls and video calls from family and friends – we had 

a good build up to Christmas with excellent Christmas decorations through 

the home – lots of Xmas Singalongs, Xmas puzzles and art work, some of 

which we made into Christmas dinner table mats – some we framed and 

were given to families as presents from the residents – some made into 

Christmas cards. 

A big thank you to all our staff for continuing to love and care for all of our 

residents and trying to keep everything running as normal with big smiles 

on their faces through another difficult year. 

Thanks to all the families who have given gifts, chocolates and cakes to the 

staff – they are very much appreciated! For all those who bought raffle 

tickets – we made £78.00 towards the residents fund which we will put to 

good use to enhance the residents stay with us. 

Have a Wonderful New Year! Here’s hoping we see the end of the virus this 

year. 

Stay safe and warm and keep smiling! 

 

Happy New Year to all – from all of us at Park View. 

 

Love Rosa  xxx 


